
 
 

 

Ladies Tea and Fashion Event 

April 30, 2024 11:00 AM  Wesley Hall 
 

This event will celebrate the Beyond 90 sewing 

accomplishments of ladies all over the world who 

have been honing their skills and are excited to share 

their achievements with you. 

 

Tea and finger foods will be provided and there will 

be items available for purchase. 

 

Tickets are $5 per person and please RSVP by 

April 26th. 

 

You may contact them @ 904-509-9388 

info@beyond90.org 
 

 

 

 

Luke 21:3-6, 25-28 

3 He said, “Truly I tell you, this poor widow has put in more 

than all of them, 4 for all of them have contributed out of 

their abundance, but she out of her poverty has put in all she 

had to live on.” 5 When some were speaking about the 

temple, how it was adorned with beautiful stones and gifts 

dedicated to God, he said, 6 “As for these things that you see, 

the days will come when not one stone will be left upon 

another; all will be thrown down.” 

25 “There will be signs in the sun, the moon, and the stars 

and on the earth distress among nations confused by the 

roaring of the sea and the waves. 26 People will faint from 

fear and foreboding of what is coming upon the world, for 

the powers of the heavens will be shaken. 27 Then they will 

see ‘the Son of Man coming in a cloud’ with power and 

great glory. 28 Now when these things begin to take place, 

stand up and raise your heads, because your redemption is 

drawing near.”  

************************************************ 

 

On Thursday, May 2nd, we 

will have a Wesley Hall 

work day. We will be doing 

a “spring cleaning” on the 

closets and cabinets.  Come 

join us from 1-3 pm. 

 


